
Upcoming Information Sessions on E-Permitting

To: Industry Clients

The BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) is hosting information sessions for industry clients on its 
E-Permitting project. The sessions will provide an overview of the E-Permitting concept, review the intended 
results and timeline, and discuss implementation and feedback mechanisms. 

Two information sessions are scheduled for Nov. 29 at the Commission’s Fort St. John office (6534 Airport 
Road), one from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. and the other 2 p.m. to 4 p.m. Attendees are asked to RSVP to one of 
the sessions by Nov. 25 as there is a limited number of seats. 

The Commission has initiated the E-Permitting project to develop an enhanced online permit application 
environment for clients and internal users. To ensure the project meets the needs of its intended users, 
the Commission plans on engaging stakeholders for feedback throughout the project. An overview of the 
Commission’s Business Transition Strategy can be found in Industry Bulletin 2013-10.

For further information, please contact:

Tim Malcolm
Senior Project Manager, Business Transition Strategy
BC Oil and Gas Commission
Tim.Malcolm@bcogc.ca
250-794-5285
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